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Huron View 
3152 Packard 

Ann Arbor, MI  48108 
734-882-2970 

 
 
Jill Thatcher, AICP 
Ann Arbor City Planner,  
Historic Preservation Coordinator 
 
Dear Ms. Thatcher, 
 
Per our conversation as you requested. The following is a summary of community 
outreach in regards to Huron View Provisioning Center located at 3152 Packard.    
 
February 8, 2018 a contract was established with Office Manager, Debbie Moore, 
from Washtenaw Engineering.  Ms. Moore prepared and mailed 100 postcards to 
designated community areas.  In response to the mail postcard notification two 
phone calls were received.  One call from a homeowner, and the other from a 
building owner.  Both calls were productive, positive along with the information 
provided about myself and the business was accepted. Many of the businesses have 
personally welcome us to the community.  We have not received any negative 
feedback.  We strive to be positive addition to the surrounding community.   
 
Regards, 
Christina Montague 
Huron View  
 
 
 
 
 
 




